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The Ontario Junior Shorthorn Association (OJSA) provides opportunities for young people to gain knowledge, to connect with other young shorthorn breeders and owners and participate in a number of junior activities and events. Membership is open to all Shorthorn Enthusiasts, aged 21 years and younger, as of January 1 of the current year.

Membership in the OJSA entitles you to the following benefits:

· Free t-shirt if your membership application form is received and membership fee paid by July 1, 2018 
· A rebate of $100.00 from the OSA on the purchase price of an animal at the 2017 Fall Classic Sale that is registered in the Junior's name and shown at the Canadian National Junior Shorthorn Show in Stratford 2018
· Participation in Junior Showmanship class at Markham Fair
· Participation in Junior Showmanship class at Royal Agricultural Winter Fair


Note:	 The OJSA membership is a separate membership from the Canadian Junior Shorthorn 	Association. 

The membership fee is $20.00 per year.  Please make your payment to the Ontario Junior Shorthorn Association.  Payment and membership form should be sent to: 
		Sue Giffen
		157 Taylor Drive
		Barrie, ON  L4N 8L1

T-shirts will be distributed at the Junior National Shorthorn Show at Stratford Agriplex on August 3, 2018 for those who provided their registration form and payment by July 1, 2018. 

If you have any questions or would like an additional information, please contact Sue Giffen by email at msgiffen@rogers.com or by phone at 705-739-9464



